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This term we celebrated Internet Safety Day on 6th February with the 

launch of our ‘Being Online Communication boards’. These boards are 

in all classes and available for home at request or if the teacher thinks 

it appropriate for the individual (please contact your child’s teacher). 

These mats are aimed to give all students a voice to communicate in a 

simple way about what they think good/not good online. The aim is for 

students to use these boards to communicate about their activity 

online, we will achieve this by first modelling pointing to the words as 

we chat alongside students when they are online.  

There are 2 formats to meet the individual needs of our students. 



 

Further advice... 

Don’t forget our School website has information and links to websites, 
previous newsletters and lots more!  

www.curnow.cornwall.sch.uk and click on the ‘parents’ section  

 

#AskTheAwkward is a great 

webpage specifically for parents/

carers to find out how to ask the 

awkward questions with a child 

about their online activity.  

It provides resources for activities 

and videos of things that you can 

do at home to support your child. 

www.thinkyouknow.co.uk/

parents/ask-the-awkward   


